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Craig, Sondra

From: hjohn71@aol.com
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 7:44 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: No Veto!

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
I’m lease do not let the Mayor veto the South Branch historical designation!  
Us neighbors love this building and want it to stay!!! 
 
Heather Morales 

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS 
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